
Summary and Background 
 
Development, design, planning and permitting professionals from across the 
state will gather this spring to unveil the latest technology and tools for Low 
Impact Development (LID). Presenters will include national speakers, 
government leaders, research experts and developers.  
  
Realizing the great potential of LID, state water quality officials made a formal 
commitment in 2012 to promote its use as a voluntary option for developers 
by providing easy to use, standardized tools and revised technical guidelines 
that allow for LID stormwater permitting credit. The state is also working with 
local governments and development professionals to identify obstacles to the 
use of LID and find timely and cost effective solutions to those impediments.  
  
A committed partnership between the state, N.C. Coastal Federation, N.C. 
State University, development professionals, local governments and private 
engineering firms is engaged in developing new standards and tools to simplify 
the use of LID.   
  
Please join us March 26-27, 2014 at the Raleigh Convention Center as we 
share these new tools and the great work of our partnership.  Please visit the 
Summit web page for information or contact Lauren Kolodij at 
laurenk@nccoast.org.   
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